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EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
 
The Newfoundland and Labrador Indigenous Tourism Association (NLITA) is seeking expressions 
of interest from individuals with knowledge and skills in areas of the Indigenous tourism 
industry, non-profit Board governance, tourism policy, finance, programs, human resources 
and/or public relations to serve on its Board of Directors.  
 
The Board strives to have two members from each provincial Indigenous group (Innu Nation, 
Nunatsiavut, NunatuKavut, Qalipu First Nation, Miawpukek First Nation), and are currently 
seeking the following to serve on an interim basis until the forthcoming Annual General 
Meeting as per the Board policy: 
  

- Up to Two (2) Innu Nation members 
- One (1) Miawpukek First Nation member  
- One (1) Nunatsiavut beneficiary  

 
If you wish to indicate interest, or suggest the name of an individual for consideration, email 
Tara Saunders, NLITA chairperson at tara@indigenoustourism.ca. Please include a brief 
summary of your involvement in tourism as well as which Indigenous group you represent. 
 
 
Deadline for submission is 4:00 pm on Wednesday, January 27, 2021. 
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